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St. Joseph County Department of Health Immunization Clinic Changes 

Beginning Monday, May 2, 2022, days of operation for our routine immunization clinic will change to 

Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. Appointments for 

routine vaccinations are strongly recommended but not required.  

Our COVID-19 vaccine clinic hours remain on Tuesday and Thursdays from 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. and 

Saturdays, 8:30-11:00 a.m.  

The St. Joseph County Department of Health immunization clinic is located on the 9th floor of the County 

City Building (227 W. Jefferson Blvd, South Bend).  

For continued updates, follow us on social media, Facebook (stjosephcountyhealth) and Twitter 

(@sjchealth). For information on what immunizations are available at the Department, please visit 

www.sjcindiana.com/health.  
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